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We began our Incredible Journeys topic with a 
fabulous Stunning Start day. With Mrs Haxby, we 
went on an incredible journey through music and 
we created our own Graphic Scores.





With Miss Hunt, we found out about the incredible journeys that animals go 
on when they migrate. We found out so many amazing things about different 
animals and their migration journeys! We made the animals and created a 
beautiful display with them.



Mr Lloyd showed us an amazing journey that school children in Nepal go on 
every day. It certainly made our journeys to school look easy!



In English, we used Aaron Becker’s stories ‘Quest’ and ‘Journey’ to inspire our 
own voyage and return stories. We worked hard on planning, writing, editing 
and publishing the ‘problem’ section. 



In Year 4, we have been 
learning all about 
fractions and decimals in 
maths.



In Year 3 Maths, we learnt about fractions and mass and 
capacity.  



We have been learning about sound in our science lessons! We experimented with 
instruments what different pitch and dynamics we could make. We learned that 
sound is caused by vibrations. 





In RHE, we looked 
at ‘Healthy 
Choices’.



We also did some 
drama work showing 
our school values in 
action.



And how we encourage one 
another.



During RE lessons, we have been looking at what 
different people believe about God. We compared 
the beliefs of Muslims and Hindus.



In Computing, we have been coding a sprite around a maze. We had to change 
the sprite’s size to make sure it fitted in the maze and coded the keys on the 
keyboard to control how the sprite would move.



For our Geography lessons this half-term, we have been learning about maps. 
We have identified different types of maps, the features on an ordinance 
survey map and learnt different ways to locate certain features on the maps 
using grid references and compass points.



During Spanish lessons, we have been doing some work on the story 
El Gigante Hambriente (The Hungry Giant).  
We learnt lots of fruit and veg nouns.  Here we had to draw the items in 
the right bowl depending if they were masculine (un) or feminine (una).

We have played lots 
of speaking and 
listening games.  Here 
we are playing Quiz 
Quiz Swap.

We have had so much fun singing 
and dancing El Baile de la Fruta!

Here, Lena has 
done a Read, Write 
and Draw exercise -
to practise 
understanding and 
forming numbers 
and plurals.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_FZldZAwZuo


In DT we designed and made bridges. Our bridges had to span 20cm and hold the 
weight of at least one glue stick. The only resources we had were paper, card and 

straws.



We made bridges using cross-bracing, 
triangulation and corrugation designs.



In PE, we have been practising our athletics and strike and field 
skills. 



In Art we had a go at collage. This was fun but took ages to complete!
Our finished masterpieces looked great though.



In our Music lessons we have been learning to play the recorder. 
Why don’t you have a go at home? 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WfRe-Hk10tI


And lots more….


